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We will be replacing the present catering cards to enable you to also use your new security 
card within the restaurant areas in London & Chatham from the 15 May 2006. 
 
If you have used your present catering card within the last two and a half years, your 
security pass will be able to access your account. 
 
If you find that your security card does not access your account at the tills, please ask any 
member of the catering team for a “Catering Account Activation Form”. 
 
Please retain your present catering card until you are confident that your security pass card 
can access your account successfully. 
 
If you have not previously had a catering card but would like to use your security card to 
entitle you to a 10% discount, please ask any member of the catering team for a “Catering 
Account Activation Form”. 
 
For any queries please contact James Deathe on ext. 6329 or email 
james.deathe@lloyds.com.  
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